
 
 
 
 
 

Headteacher: Gavin Govinden, BSc. Law (Hons), LPC, NPQH, PGCE. 
Delabole Road, Merstham, Redhill, Surrey RH1 3PA      Tel: 01737 642842    
Email: enquiries@furzefield.surrey.sch.uk   
 

 

 
 

29th September 2022 
 
Dear parents and carers, 
 
Re: School Values Re-Launch 
 
I am excited to announce that we are undertaking a re-launch of Furzefield’s school values 
this term. We know that Furzefield is a school that nurtures, cares, and has high aspirations 
for pupils, however we want to make it clearer to all our community exactly what Furzefield’s 
core values are.  
 
We have set ourselves a task this term to choose five key words that truly represent what 
our school is all about. These five words will be woven throughout the fabric of everything we 
do in school and will set the standard by which we all learn, work and interact with each other 
every day.  
 
We have already held an assembly where the pupils have had a chance to think about some 
of the words that they might choose to represent our school values and there will be sessions 
held in class for pupils to give their input. School Council will also be involved in this important 
task. 
 
The next step of our project is to ask for input from parents and carers. You play a huge part 
in the success of our school and your views are extremely important to us. I would be grateful 
therefore if you would complete this short Microsoft form which should take no more than a 
couple of minutes to complete. https://forms.office.com/r/7dVjJ4hDpE  
 
Once we have taken the views of our pupils, parents, staff and Governing body, we will be 
ready to decide what our new school values will be. 
 
I look forward to receiving your input on this exciting new project and to working with you on 
other school initiatives in the future. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Mr. Govinden 
Headteacher 
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